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Opportunities for Teaching Basic Knotting & Rope Work

IGKT-NAB members, are you looking for a new challenge this year? | am going
to suggest two challenges for your consideration. The first challenge will be in the
bulk of this article and the second challenge will be at the conclusion of this
article.

First challenge: Have you ever considered the opportunities for teaching basic
knots and rope work? As you know part of the mission of the IGKT-NAB is to
educate the public and as a member your knowledge and expertise with knots
and rope work may be what some youth or historical organization has been
searching for. By now, you probably have discovered there are businesses,
educational institutions, libraries, historical associations and youth organizations
that do not know the IGKT-NAB even exists or what it represents. Here is an
opportunity to branch out, educate the public and get your name and the IGKT-
NAB name known. You will experience the great rewards of helping others.

Where to start? Well — how about reading the rest of this article and then for
good measure request help from the IGKT-NAB membershlp or our IGKT
secretary (IGKT-NAB member Glenn Dickey al¢ (@juno.com or John Dickey
; -om should be able to help also )
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Instructing Considerations:

Historical: Organizations with historical interest such as antique (tractor) farm
machinery clubs, museums and some national organizations, are a good starting
point. A display table or display table, knot board combination will draw lots of
interest and only enhances the organizations credibility. (IGKT-NAB member
Glenn Dickey’s knot board at the Santa Maria consistently draws interest and
positive comments.) [f any of you IGKT-NAB members along the costal area
have close working associations with the nautical community, | hope you would
be willing to contribute a similar article from the nautical perspective. My own
personal work with anything nautical has been restricted to the Santa Maria
replica in Columbus, Ohio.

Educational: The public library should be a consideration. A donated knot board
with the IGKT logo, your name and a way to contact you is an excellent way of
generating public interest. Your local school may be interested in your knot work
from either a historical or artistic perspective. There are other educational
organizations (FFA for example) that are involved with livestock that use rope or
cordage for animal control.
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